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Duane Rogers
141 Schlesser Rd
Factoryville, Penna 18419

To Whom it May Concern,
As a quarrymen and the land owner of a bluestone quarry I am opposed to the Rulemaking of the Non Coal Mining Fees.
I understand that the state of Pennsylvania is short on money, But this is not the way to go about it. I do not agree with
raising the fees that we already pay to make a living. With the economy the way it is it takes two to evern make a go of
things these days. And if you have a family you will be taking food out of there mouths and pushing another small
business like the small farmer out of business. This also I know of first hand as I stood by and watched my parents
pushed out of farming. And now I am watching as you people try to put the small coal miner out of business. Soon you
will not be able to make aliving on your land that you pay very high taxes already on.

Thank you
Duane and LuAnn Rogers


